
Morning Tom,

Thank you for the information and apologize for the delay in issuing the permit. We met 
onsite a couple weeks ago and you are good to proceed. Des will be issuing the permit 
shortly. Also, we decided that no culvert is needed. The 20’ min. paved apron should be 
at existing grade with any drainage flowing over the apron at the low point before 
climbing to the existing connector. The approach shall be perpendicular to both NH 25 
and the existing connector. Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or 
comments.

Thank you,

Chris

Chris Turgeon, P.E.
Assistant District Engineer
NHDOT District 2 Maintenance
Exit 16, Interstate 89 
8 Eastman Hill Road, Enfield, NH 03748 
Ph: (603) 448-2654 
Cell: (603) 252-6415 
Fax: (603) 448-2059
Christopher.Turgeon@dot.nh.gov

From: Tom Babbit <bab1234@netzero.net> 
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 12:57 PM
To: Turgeon, Christopher <Christopher.Turgeon@dot.nh.gov>
Cc: Savage, Clinton <Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov>
Subject: Request to perform work on DOT ATV crossing for grant in aid. 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and 
trust the sender.

Chris,
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Please see attached request for our club to install the ATV crossing at scenic view campground , I know
this needs a culvert since there is a ditch we are crossing our plan is to install a 12 inch unless a larger 
diameter is required.

Review and return at your convenience.

Regards

Tom Babbit

Mount Moosilaukee ATV Club


